
 
Cocke County Partnership ARC Project # 21244 

 
The Cocke County Partnership seeks cost proposals to complete an archeological survey for a site 
scheduled to undergo construction for a new wastewater line connecting two pump stations. Interested 
firms should reach out to Ginger Stout, gstout@etdd.org and CC Mitch Loomis, mloomis@etdd.org. 
Emails will be sent with engineering drawings and State regulation requirements. Request for 
qualifications will be due by July 18, 2024.  
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